
 

c:  Dr. Meric S. Gertler, President  
Dr. Cheryl Regehr, Provost and Vice-President Academic 
Professor Richard Sommer, Dean, Faculty of Applied Science 
Professor Henri T. de Hahn, Chair, Visiting Team 

 

June 14, 2019 
 
Prof. R. Shane Williamson 
Director, 
Master of Architecture Program 
Daniels Faculty of Architecture, Landscape, and Design 
University of Toronto 
1 Spadina Crescent. Toronto Ontario M5S 2J5 
 
Re: Accreditation Decision 
 
Dear Professor Williamson, 
 
At its spring meeting of June 7-8, 2019, the Canadian Architectural Certification Board (CACB-CCCA) 
reviewed the Visiting Team Report (VTR) for University of Toronto’s Master of Architecture Program, as well 
as its accreditation history. 
 
As a result, we are pleased to confirm that the professional architecture program, Master of Architecture, 
was formally granted an accreditation term of six years effective July 1, 2019. The term will end on June 
30, 2025 and the next Maintenance Accreditation Visit is scheduled to take place in spring 2025. 
 
Upon receipt of this notice of accreditation, the Faculty must make a copy of the 2018 Architectural Program 
Report (APR) and the 2019 Visiting Team Report (VTR) available in the library, together with the 2017 
CACB-CCCA Conditions and Terms for Accreditation and the 2017 CACB-CCCA Procedures for 
Accreditation.  
 
The CACB-CCCA will make these reports available and accessible to the University community, the 
profession and the public through its website and encourages the Program to do the same. 
 
The CACB-CCCA would like to thank you for the gracious hospitality extended to the Visiting Team 
throughout the visit. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Simon Di Vincenzo, OAA, PMP, MRAIC, LEED AP 

President 
 
Encl.: University of Toronto 2019 CACB-CCCA Visiting Team Report (VTR) 

 


